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To Our Ukrainian Colleagues  

 

February 14, 2022 

 

Dear Ukrainian Colleagues, 
 
 

The IAIP Board watches, with increasing concerns, the escalation of the conflict between 
Ukraine and the Russian Federation. Like many other people around the world, we hope human 
wisdom and an immortal Gemeinschaftsgefühl will prevail, and there will be no bigger war and 
loss of more lives. During these most difficult times, we want to express our appreciation and 
support of your personal and professional fortitude in doing the important professional work of 
helping others.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

IAIP President Marina Bluvshtein, PhD (USA) 

Licensed Psychologist, Licensed Marriage & Family Therapist 

NASAP Certified Adlerian Psychotherapist 
NASAP Diplomate in Adlerian Psychology 
Assistant Professor & Director, Center for Adlerian Practice and Scholarship, Adler University 
 

IAIP Vice President Prof. Dr. Ursula Oberst (Spain) 

General Health Psychologist (certified) and Adlerian Psychotherapist 

President of Spanish Association of Adlerian Psychology - A.E.P.A 

Psychology Professor at Ramon Llull University Barcelona 

 

IAIP Secretary General Dr. Giansecondo Mazzoli (Italy) 
Adlerian Psychoanalyst and Supervisor  
President of Italian Society of Individual Psychology 
 

IAIP Treasurer Michaela Stacher-Linhart, MA (Austria) 
Clinical Psychologist, Psychotherapist, Adlerian Psychoanalyst 
Board member of the Austrian Society of Individual Psychology 


